OUTREACH!!

by M. "Sek" Seklemian

In a URANTIA workshop Sek gave just three days before his departure he emphasized:

"(People) are crying for help. How can we sit still? We have what the world is searching for and how can we reach them? How can we have these glad tidings of great joy and not explode? I heard one of our readers say 'It is the message of the book...you don't need to mention the book at all. As long as you give them hope and love, and the essence of God's message.' I say 'Okay, let's do that. Let's forever be ready to give the glad tidings. But let's do more.'...You talk to a man about the glad tidings, and you give him food for a day, but you get that man into The URANTIA Book, and you have given him food for the rest of his life...

Sek engaged in unselfish ministry to the many thirsty souls he encountered, and he fearlessly introduced those with spiritual curiosity to the epochal teachings. And during the six years Sek was with the Book he became one of the most successful personal promulgators introducing The URANTIA Book to ever so many truthseekers on his path. He felt that one out of every two of his associates was prepared to receive a greater revelation of the First

Source and Center of all beings and all things, our Creator, and to hear about the matchless Godliness and manliness of Jesus' life on this world and his complete and undistorted teachings. •

Booth Statistics: 1984

by Don Guimond

During calendar year 1984 the Rocky Mountain URANTIA Society of Denver sponsored three types of booths with the following results:

400,000 people attended functions

110,000 people looked at booth/book

2,200 people talked to us

2,600 pamphlets were given out

200 booth operating hours

600 man/woman hours in booth

40 name of existing readers

12 loaners copies lent

40 books sold

20 phone calls

4,000 cups of free ice water

total cost \$400.00

Anyone desiring further information about what RMUSD has done with our booths or anyone seeking information on how to sent up their own booths please contact the Editor of the Planetary Prints, 1622 18th St., Boulder. Co. 80303. •